
       
 
 
 11 March 2009 
 
Dear Klaas 
 
We would like to extend a warm invitation to attend UNICON XV, the 15th 
Unicycling World Championships and Convention in Wellington, New Zealand.  This 
is the first time Unicon has ever been held in the Southern Hemisphere, and in the 
Southernmost Capital of the world.   
 
Wellington is beautiful city with a stunning harbour surrounded by rolling hills.  It is a 
vibrant place that embraces many diverse events and cultures.  Unicon XV will be 
held right in the heart of the city, so it is a chance for the public to experience 
unicycling and develop the sport in this part of the world 
 
Unicon is the Olympics of Unicycling, with up to thirty countries represented in over 
20 different events, covering all aspects of unicycling. 
 
However, Unicon is more than a World Championships, it is also the World 
Convention.  It is a chance to meet unicyclists from other countries, make lifelong 
friends and extend cultural ties.  There are workshops, welcoming parade, day rides, 
New Years Eve celebrations and much more to Unicon than just competition. 
 
Unicon XV registration is now open on the Unicon Website: www.uniconxv.co.nz 
 
If you have any questions regarding Unicon, contact us on unicon15@gmail.com 
Phone:+61401612872   
 
Please share this letter and information with other unicyclists.  We look forward to 
seeing you in Wellington, New Zealand later this year.   
 
 
Best Wishes 
 
 
Connie Cotter Ken Looi 
President Chairperson 
International Unicycling Federation Unicon XV Committee 
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